DISC BOWLS CHANGES

After several requests by members, the Board have recently reviewed in consultation with past and previous players a possible change in the current Disc Bowls competitions that are held and enjoyed at the National Rally. The aim is to make the event more inclusive and allow even more members to participate. So therefore, at the next Rally at Elmore we will be trialling a new system where all members will be eligible to participate in the Disc Bowls Competition.
Previously you had to be a member of a Chapter to compete, but with the change, now you don’t, all you have to do is form a team of three in the applicable competitions Ladies Triples, Men’s Triples and Mixed Triples, enter using an appropriate team name (which can be a Chapter name if you wish) along with a Team Captain.
The Disc Bowls Coordinator at rallies will ensure first timers and any members can play in the Disc Bowls Competition and can be included in any team. 
The game is to be enjoyed by all CMCA members in the good spirit of the game.
